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                                                                                     Athens, 14. 11. 2022 

Dear Colleagues, 

  We ask the president of central board of health of the Greek health ministry, Prof. 

Dimitrios Mpoumpas (boumpasd@uoa.gr), to evaluate our research protocol. He told us 

that the central board of health is not responsible for that reason. Afterwards, we ask the 

committee of bioethics and technoethics (secretariat@biothics.gr) to evaluate our 

research protocol. They told us also that they are not responsible for that.  

    There is no legislative framework in Greece, by which private researches, who work 

as freelancers can be evaluated by the above committees regarding research protocols. 

We do not belong to any hospital or university. In this case, the research protocol could 

be evaluated from the committee of the hospital or university. On the other hand, we are 

not prohibited from doing research. We suggest, if possible, that your own committee 

evaluates our research protocol. 

Dr. Stavroula Rakitzi                                      Polyxeni Georgila M. D. Psychiatrist.  

 

 


